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Camp Rolls Through the Half 

Way Point! 
By: Dan Webster - Camp Director 

 

Although the actual halfway point was Wednesday, 

July 17th, Saturday, July 20th ushered in a big week-

end at Camp Kawanhee! Sadly, we said goodbye to 

our Kawanhee brothers who had reached the end of 

their four -week camp experience. The campfire the night before revealed tales of accomplishment and 

bravery, fun, and rich experience. While the fire 

glowed, paddles were presented to these campers, 

newly painted with insignia that represents Cove 

Swims, BLS (Basic Life Saving), Polar Bear, and a 

maroon stripe near the handle for every year they 

have been at camp, and more. Each layer of paint 

represents stories of physical, emotional, and mental 

perseverance that led to a goal realized. We will 

miss these boys, and hope that their time with us 

was rich and rewarding. We know that the Great 

Fire of the Central Spirit will burn brightly in their 

hearts as the summer months turn to fall, winter, 

and again spring. May they return home safely, and 

in turn look forward to another summer on Webb 

Lake with their new and old friends at Camp Ka-

wanhee. 

Saturday morning a big school bus rolled into camp 

ready to take all the seven-week campers to Big Ad-

venture in Bethel, Maine! The guys had a great time 

with miniature golf, laser tag, water slides and more. 
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They returned to camp with big smiles, 

ready to spend a rather quiet night at 

camp anticipating the arrival of the 

campers scheduled to begin their three

-week camp session. 

Sunday broke ð and a beautiful Maine 

morning it was! Soon the whole camp 

was engaged in meeting and greeting 

new campers and their parents! Office 

staff manned the registration table, 

Emily Lou saw each boy in the Health 

Office, and counselors helped move 

luggage and trucks and set up the new 

campersõ areas. Camp rolls on! Keep 

up with us via the remaining eWig-

wams, and the daily Facebook up-

dates! 
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